Mill Lane Enderby Leicester LE19 4LH 0116 286 2674 office@dsatdanemill.org www.danemill.com @DanemillPrimary



Mrs L Hackett Headteacher

Miss E Hainsworth
Deputy Headteacher

Thursday 17th October 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am excited to share some exciting news about a new approach we are introducing at lunchtime, focusing on enhancing the play experience for our children across the school.

We believe that play is an essential part of a child's development, fostering creativity, social skills, and emotional well-being. With this in mind, we are shifting away from predominantly sports equipment to a wider variety of toys and resources. Our aim is to create an engaging and imaginative play environment that caters to all children's interests.

To facilitate this, we will establish designated zones on the playground, each with different equipment and activities, supervised by an adult to ensure the safety and enjoyment of all children.

As we progress with this initiative, we would be incredibly grateful for any donations that could support us on this journey. In our initial phase, we will be introducing three zones: a Lego Zone, a Dressing Up Zone and a Small World zone. Your contributions will play a vital role in helping us create a vibrant and playful atmosphere for our children.

## Suggestions of donations below:

Lego Zone	Dressing Up Zone	Small World Zone
Duplo	Dresses	Dinosaurs
KNEX	Fancy dress	Cars
Lego	Suitcases	Dolls
		Action figures

Thank you for your continued support as we embark on this exciting new venture. We can't wait to see the impact that this new approach will have on our lunchtime play!

Warm regards,



Miss Hainsworth
Deputy Headteacher









INTERNATIONAL

Hool Award













